
 
SBFE BOD Meeting Agenda and Community Update 
 
Hello Everyone, 
 
Attached is the Board Meeting Agenda for Monday June 26.  
 
Bridle Paths  
Reminder that parking on the Bridle Paths is prohibited. As a property owner you have ingress 
and egress to the rear of your property and for unloading. Landscapers, construction 
companies, visitors, etc. are not to park on the Bridle Paths to perform work on your properties 
or other. Bridle Path entrances have signage noting the restrictions on the Bridle Paths 
including weight limits. The Bridle paths must stay clear for SBFE Irrigation company to access 
properties to perform irrigation service, emergency vehicles to get to properties and for utility 
companies to perform service, i.e., Cox, Century Link. 
 
Property owners are responsible to maintain the back areas and any side easements to their 
properties and keep them free and clear of tall grass, weeds, and other foliage, over hanging 
tree limbs and trash.  
 
The 4th of July is fast approaching, please be mindful of the community you live in and be 
sensible in using fireworks. We have beautiful homes, an abundance of trees and a variety of 
animals that can have a hard time when fireworks are going off. 
 
Have a great week. 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


